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Tuesday, 24 September 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Class picnics at lunchtime 
 
 
Over the following weeks we will be holding indoor class picnics due to special events taking place in the 
whole building. 
 
This will be an exciting change for the children and will allow for us to provide school lunch without too 
much disruption. 
 
The class picnics will take place on the following dates during the lunch breaks: 
 
Tuesday 1st October 2019 
Thursday 24th October 2019 
Tuesday 5th November 2019 
Thursday 7th November 2019 
Tuesday 12th November 2019 
Thursday 14th November 2019 
 
The school packed lunch will consist of a white bread roll with cheese spread and cucumber or white bread 
roll with grated cheese provided on an alternate basis, piece of fruit, Pom Bear crisps and a cupcake.  Dairy 
free options will be provided. 
 
If you would prefer for your child not to have the school picnic, please feel welcome to provide your child 
with their own packed lunch. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Steve Wright 
School Principal 


